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From: Beauchamp, Alexandra

Sent: February-02-16 10:35 AM COMMUNICATION
To: Britto, John 4
Subject: FW: Proposed new development in Kleinburg village  § CW (PH) - FE g %
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From: anta nicholls [mailto:anta nicholls@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 11:38 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Iafrate, Marilyn
Subject: Re: Proposed new development in Kleinburg village

Hello,

I'leave in Woobridge and as a frequent user of tennis court at Bindertwine Park being a member of Kleinburg
tennis club, 1 am concerned about the development in Kleinburg Village Proper and our executives at the
Kleinburg Tennis Club will be present at the meeting to represent my concerns.

Regards,
Amnta Nicholls



